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Comments: I write to request a full, complete, professional and thorough review of the proposed mega-resort to

replace the traditional Holland Lake Lodge. I have swam, hiked, and enjoyed the national forest shorelines of

Holland Lake. To know Holland Lake is to love it and I know Holland is NOT suitable for a major expansion,

which would transform a quiet traditional rustic forest lodge into an all season corporate mega-resort and marina.

 

The plan is a major departure from historic and traditional quiet recreational uses of Holland Lake. Holland Lake

is treasured precisely because it is natural, wild and quiet, it offers solitude, accessible to all, not just the rich. The

current plans both threaten the quant resort as well as the natural environment. Not to mention, the process of

constructing and expanding the current resort would disrupt the local ecosystem with destroying habitat and

excessive and loud noise. 

 

It is unacceptable to move forward with the proposed plan without an in-depth environmental review.


